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Dear Sir / Madam,  I have heard recently that the Queensland Government is wanting to
 pass a law that babies can be aborted up to full term.  Unborn babies do not have a voice
 to speak so I will speak on their behalf.

The world is up in arms when a gorilla is shot dead.  People are jailed and / or fined for
 cruelty to animals, and yet we are silent when it comes to our own human kind. Mothers
 who do not want children should either use contraception or adopt their children out to
  parents who cannot have children.

Unborn babies should not be cruelly killed in their mothers' wombs by saline injections or
 pulled apart piece by piece while they are struggling inside for their lives, experiencing
 unimaginable pain. Some others are even delivered and left on tables to die alone.  This is
 abhorrent!!

It's interesting that when mothers discover they are pregnant they refer to their unborn
 child as a "baby" but when a mother doesn't want her child it's a "fetus". Premature babies
 now survive outside the womb at 23 weeks and go on to live fulfilled happy lives.

The unborn child should not suffer for the decision or the lifestyle of the parent.  I am
 totally against abortion, but particularly up to full term.  Please think of the unborn child
 when considering changes in these laws.

Thanking you for your time.

Janelle Williams
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